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Comments: NO - Please do not open non-motorized trails to e-bikes. There are other trails open for such activity
and an electric motor is a motor.

Walking, without fear of collision, is an important aspect of non-motorized trails. These are also popular with
horseback riders. As a rider of both bicycles and horses | know that combining them is not a good idea. Many

horses do not react well to bikes of any kind, let alone a humming e-bike that whizzes past.

E-bikes are motorized. They may be quieter than dirt bikes, but they are still routinely driven at speeds in excess
of pedaled bikes. This reduces reaction time and places walkers, runners, and horseback riders at risk.

Again, please do not allow e-bikes on non-motorized trails.



